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Voting by mail is one of the things I love the most about the Oregon system. It has 

meant I have voted in every election since I was eligible to vote and to do so on a 

time that works for me without having to take time off of work or take transport 

anywhere. Oregon voter turnout has been consistently good, even in special 

elections - why would we take a step backwards and make voting harder for people 

with schedule and transportation barriers. This is a waste of the legislators time - 

trying to fix something that isn't broken and is in fact working better as is.  


